
Need some financial 
assistance to reach your 
graduation dream?

West Virginia Department
Of Education Tuition
Reimbursement Funding Grant

UP TO $8,000  FOR ONE YEAR OF WORKING
IN WV SCHOOLS!

Details
The intent of this speech-language pathology grant 
funding is to provide partial tuition reimbursement so 
that county school districts can receive fully certified 

speech-language pathologists committed to working in West Virginia 
K12 Public Schools for one year upon graduation.

Marshall University may provide this funding for tuition 
reimbursement or for textbooks and other course-related materials.

See Pam Holland for an application!

Guaranteed job upon 
graduation!

Choose the county where 
you want to work.

(provided there is a vacancy).

 Clinical Fellowship 
Year (CFY) Supervision 
is available in most WV 
county school systems.

Contact
Heather Waselchalk, M.S., CCC-SLP
Coordinator of Speech-Language Impaired

Office of Federal Programs and Support, Special Education
heather.waselchalk@k12.wv.us
304.558.2696




